
AGENDA #3a1 
From: Michelle Brownstein [shell@nc.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2009 10:35 PM 
To: Kumar Neppalli 
Subject: Petition for the Town Council 
 
9/22/09 
Mr. Neppalli 
 
As a resident of Southern Village, I am requesting a submission to 
petition the Chapel Hill Town Council for changes at three 
intersections/crosswalks in Southern Village  that are currently a 
hazard in particular to children going to and from school - (given 
the high amount of pedestrian, bike and car traffic and speeds that 
cars are going/visibility issues): 
 
The three areas/changes requested are: 
1. on Aberdeen Drive: a raised crosswalk where currently there is 
just a painted crosswalk and no parking signs 
2. at Graylyn and Edgewater intersection: 
change the crosswalk to a high visibility crosswalk and also change 
to a 3 way stop 
3. at Brookgreen and Edgewater intersection: 
change the crosswalk to a high visibility crosswalk 
 
I have spoken with many other residents who are in agreement with 
this petition as we are particularly concerned about the safety of 
all the children who are using these intersections/crosswalks when 
they travel to and from school and there has already incidents 
injuries with children and vehicles impacting one another. 
 
Thanks you very much for your attention to this safety hazard.  If 
you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely 
Shell Brownstein 
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